
 
The Professional Association of Self-Caterers UK 

Cleaning Protocols for Self-Catering Properties and 
Short-Term Lets in the Context of Covid-19 

 

THE PROTOCOLS CAN BE DOWNLOADED FROM 

https://www.pascuk.co.uk/standards 
 

These cleaning protocols have been prepared for self-catering and short-term let properties by the 
Professional Association of Self-Caterers UK, the Association of Scotland’s Self-Caterers (ASSC) and 
Premier Cottages Ltd. 

These protocols will be updated as and when further information is provided by Government. If 
these documents are updated we will post notices on Facebook & Twitter and in the PASC UK 
Newsletter. The most up to date version will be available is free on the website www.pascuk.co.uk 

We would like to express our thanks to the ASSC and to Premier Cottages. This work was also 
supported and received input from the Tourism Alliance, The Wales Tourism Alliance, The Scottish 
Tourism Alliance and the Wales Association of Self-Catering Operators. Our thanks to them too. 

    

 

 

                                  

                                  

                   


